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March 14, 2012

Dear Fire Alliance Board,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors, I would like to thank you for
donating $51,000 worth of lifesaving equipment to our fire department. The 12-lead
defibrillators will save many lives in this county and the Rapid Intervention Equipment will
enhance firefighter safety.

Your ongoing partnership with Santa Barbara City Fire Department and Santa Barbara County
Fire Department is a model public sector/private sector relationship.

Sincerely,
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Doreen Farr
Chair, Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors



